
MY MEASUREMENTS

NAME:

DATE:

BUST — A CM

BRA SIZE

IN

Measure around 
the fullest part of 
your bust, across 
the nipple.

Your standard 
bra size

UNDERBUST 
— B

BRA SIZE

CM IN

Measure directly 
under the bust, where 
bra bone would sit.

WAIST — C

Measure directly 
around the smallest 
part of your waist 

CM IN

HIPS — D CM IN

Measure directly 
around the fullest part 
of your bottom.

SHOULDER TO 
FLOOR — E

CM IN

Stick a measuring 
tape to the wall with 
the zero beginning 
at the floor. Must be 
barefoot.

*Please ensure you put your measurements into your GRACE 

MyAccount before your lock in date.



HEEL HEIGHT
— F

CM IN

You can find the 
height of your heels 
on the brands website 
in the description.

SHOULDER TO 
BUST— G

CM IN

Measure from the top 
and middle of your 
shoulder, where your 
bra strap would sit 
down to the nipple.

SHOULDER TO 
WAIST — H

Measure down over 
the nipple, to the 
smallest part of your 
waist

CM IN

BICEP — I CM IN

Measure directly 
around the fullest part 
of your upper arm

SLEEVE LENGTH 
— J

CM IN

Measure from your 
shoulder bone to 
where you would like 
your sleeve’s trim to 
end on your wrist or 
hand 

STS FRONT — K CM IN

(Shoulder to shoulder). 
Measure from shoulder 
point to shoulder point 
across your collar bone

STS BACK — L

(Shoulder to shoulder). 
Measure from shoulder 
point to shoulder point 
across your back .

CM IN

WAIST TO 
FLOOR — M

CM IN

Stick a measuring 
tape to the wall with 
the zero beginning at 
the floor.

KNEE TO 
FLOOR — N

CM IN

Stick a measuring 
tape to the wall with 
the zero beginning at 
the floor.

*Please ensure you put your measurements into your GRACE 

MyAccount before your lock in date. 


